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Dear Tobin, 

~ 
School of Music 

jazz Studies 

On behalf of all of us here at UNC's College of Performing and Visual Arts, please 
accept our thanks for your support of the 43rd Annual UNC/Greeley Jazz Festival. 
Without your support as an equipment sponsor, the festival would not be possible. 

The several digital pianos you provided were integral to both the artistic and educational 
components of the festival. We received countless positive comments about the quality 
these instruments. It meant so much to have the pianos at the festival, as we had over 250 
groups in attendance this year! Thank you so much for your kindness and generosity! 

We are already planning for next year, April24-26, 2014 and hope we can count on your 
support again! 

Dana Landry 
Director of Jazz Stu ies 
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